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January 25, 2016 
 
To our stakeholders: 
 
Please accept this letter as The Resource Foundation’s formal request to permanently 
adjust our reporting deadline to July 30, 2016.   
 
The Resource Foundation is committed to the UN Global Compact’s Ten Principles and 
recognizes that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the 
annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP), comprising a 
CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of 
practical actions with regards to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a 
measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. 
 
The Resource Foundation’s annual report is scheduled to be released on July 15th. 
Therefore, we would kindly request the adjustment of our COP deadline to July 30th 
in the interest of business efficiency.  
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request and we look forward to 
posting a COP that describes our organization’s efforts and progress to implement the 
principles of the UN Global Compact. Our COP report will be posted on the UN Global 
Compact website by July 30, 2016. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Marcela Lopez-Macedonio 
Executive Director 
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